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Memorandum 

 

To:  Retirement Liaison Officers  

 

From:  Walter Zeron  

Director of Communications  

 

Date:  January 29, 2021 

  

Re: New Survivor Beneficiary Designation Form  

          
 
 

To facilitate prompt processing of changes to member accounts, we have modified 

our Survivor Beneficiary Designation Form (SBDF). Previously submitted forms are still 

valid. Only members wanting to make changes to their existing family and beneficiary 

designations should complete the new SBDF form.  Once a new SBDF form is processed, 

members will be able to view the new SBDF form through their secure online account.  

 

Please discard your supply of old Survivor Beneficiary Designation Forms and start 

using the new form immediately. The updated form can be found at 

https://www.nvpers.org/members/forms.  Please note, any new SBDFs received will 

supersede all prior beneficiary designations on file with the System.  If you have any 

questions, a Counseling Services Representative can be reached at (866) 473-7768.   

 

https://www.nvpers.org/members/forms

